Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT Meeting Minutes

March 21, 2012

Meeting was called to order by President Linda Madden @ 10:12 a.m.

President Madden lead the Pledge of Allegiance, Richard Davis said the prayer.

Meeting participants were introduced along with our meeting sponsor, Dan Roberts with Transfinder.
A motion was made to wave the reading of the February Minutes.  Minutes are posted monthly on the CBC-TAPT Website.


Motion was made by Robert Martinez and seconded by Carol Trevino


Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Treasurers’ Report was given by Jimmy Kendrick. 


Motion was made by Steve Morgan and seconded by Paul Dentler.


Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Old Business:


Membership Dues were discussed along with a reminder that the CBC scholarship 
applications are due by April 15, 2012.
New Business:


Scott Chapman, Area 5 Director, presented a letter from TAPT President Rhonda 
Davis, stating she would not be traveling to chapter meeting around the state, due 
to budgetary concerns.  Her letter also gave valuable information on the upcoming  
State Conference in McAllen. 

Linda Madden made a small presentation on election of officers for next year.


Earl Stewart, President of TASBT gave an overview on classes offered for 
technicians at the McAllen Conference.  He also announced that the Texas Best 
Competition would be held in McAllen, and the winner would move on to the 
national competition level.
Glenda Swierc and Isis Gain with the TECQ gave a presentation on the new law’s concerning the three different types of operator classifications and the dead line to complete the training.  Deadline will be August 8, 2012. 
Our meeting sponsor, Dan Roberts, gave a presentation on the new things Transfinder is working on.  They are working on an actual app for your smart phone or tablet and they are now offering Professional Services to help a district save money.
Meeting adjourned at 11:49 a.m. 

Motion by Robert Martinez and seconded by Laura Villegas.

Vote was unanimous; motion carried.
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